
 

 

Joint Communiqué #1 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

June 2, 2015 
 

 
The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on June 2nd and began discussing Sunshined 
Articles.  The IBB Team came to an agreement and signed a Memorandum of Understanding 
(MOU) on Salary Compensation. 
 

In advance of the completion of the negotiations process involving a successor 

agreement to the 2015-2016 Classified Employee Bargaining Unit Agreement, the 

Riverside Unified School District (“District”) and the California School Employees 

Association and its Chapter 506 (“CSEA”) agree to the following provisions, subject to 

ratification from the CSEA membership and the approval of the Board of Education.  

This Memorandum of Understanding is not to be construed by the parties as having 

settled negotiations for a successor agreement on Article VII (Pay and Allowances).  

In accordance with Article VII section 7.0.1, bargaining unit members shall receive a 

4.55% salary increase equal to the salary increase afforded to other employee groups, 

beginning July 1, 2015.   

:   
This IBB Team will meet again on June 29 and 30 and will continue discussing Sunshined 
Articles,. 
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